
MISSION BEND MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 2
c/o Allen Boone Humphries Robinson LLP

3200 Southwest Freeway, Suite 2600
Houston, Texas 77027

September 17, 2024

Re: Request for Petition for "No Overnight Parking" Signs for Commercial 
Vehicles

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Board of Directors of Mission Bend Municipal Utility District No. 2 is 
concerned about commercial vehicles utilizing the streets within the community for 
overnight parking.

The Harris County Sherriff’s Office has advised that prior to towing the 
vehicles, signs must be posted stating that commercial vehicle parking is prohibited.
In order to have the required signage posted, Harris County requires that the 
subdivision provide a petition signed by at least 25% of the owners or tenants of 
residences of the subdivision supporting the sign installation.

Mission Bend Municipal Utility District No. 2 is requesting your help to 
collect of the necessary signatures. Please complete the enclosed Signature Form 
Petition and return it to: 

Mr. J. Ransom Daly, Sr.
Mission Bend C.A., Inc.
15840 FM 529
Suite #104
Houston, TX 77095
ransom@acmpinc.com

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors 
Mission Bend Municipal Utility District No. 2

mailto:ransom@acmpinc.com



